CDD Common Area

Closure Notification

Dear Riverwood Estates CDD Residents,

In an effort to prevent gatherings and slow the spread of the COVID-19 virus, Riverwood Estates CDD has closed <u>all of the CDD common areas</u> until further notice. The closures are in line with the policies of the state park system and the recommendations from the National Recreation and Park Association and the CDD's insurance company, Egis Insurance & Risk Advisors.

As a community, we can slow the spread of the COVID-19 virus and minimize the impact to our families, friends, and neighbors.

Please continue to monitor the District' website and eblasts for updates.

https://www.riverwoodestatescdd.org/

Thank you,

The CDD Board of Supervisors

District Staff